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Newsletter No. 11 

 20th November 2020 

Our Value for this month is Love 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception –  Hugo and Bonnie 

Year 1 – Brandon and Jessica 

Year 2 – Jack and Phoebe 

Year 3 – Finn and Imogen 

Year 4 – Finley and Julie 

Year 5 – Charlie C and Esme 

Year 6 – Robert and Blaine 

 

Value Star Awards 

Reception –  Georgina 

Year 1 – Tilly 

Year 2 – Caitlyn 

Year 3 – Alexia 

Year 4 – Ethan and Thomas 

Year 5 – Maximillian 

Year 6 – Olivia  

LAPLAND EXPEDITION UPDATE 

The weather hasn’t been particularly kind to us this week but 

this has definitely not stopped you all.  The children have nearly 

reached Lapland by adding up all of their steps and miles and we 

are hoping that the children will continue until we get to the 

North Pole!  We have received a lot of media coverage this week 

with both TV and Radio visiting – we have even had some words 

of encouragement from Ann Daniels and Fraser Dingwall.  The 

PTA help to keep the children updated with all the information 

via video on Friday mornings.  If you wish to see these videos, 

please go to our Facebook page. 

 

Don’t forget adults can take part too – currently the children are 

over 100 miles ahead of the adults but there is time for them to 

catch up!  If you would like your child to collect sponsorship for 

these activities please feel free to sign into our Just Giving page.  

Adults can make a one-off donation or set up a family link which 

can be shared with friends and family.  Any money raised will be 

shared between our school playground project and Far Away 

Children’s Charity.  In addition to this, there will be some extra 

match funding supported by Barclaycard. 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/expeditiontolapland 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

MILK 

If your child qualifies for means tested free school meals 

they are also eligible for free milk in school each day.  If 

you would like to claim this, please contact the school 

office or email cbowers@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk 

 

   

CHRISTMAS CARDS 

A number of parents have asked if children will be 

allowed to send Christmas cards to each other within 

school.  We have considered the guidance and have 

decided that this will be possible if children post the 

cards in central box which will be situated in the 

school library for Year 5 & 6 and the old library area 

for the rest of the school.  Christmas cards will need 

to be in and posted by Friday 11th December so that 

we have the following week to store them for a 

minimum of 72 hours before delivering them to the 

children. Please include the child’s first name, second 

name and class on the outside of the envelope. 
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